
Freedom of the SeasSM

Maiden Voyage – May 2006

SOMETHING news-breaking, awe-inspiring, 
breathtaking, spine-tingling and completely fascinating in a 

what-will-they-think-of-next sort of way IS COMING.

AND CROWN & ANCHOR
SOCIETY MEMBERS 

GET FIRST DIBS.

For the first time in our history, Crown & Anchor 
Society members will enjoy the exclusive opportunity to 
make reservations on a brand-new Royal Caribbean ship

before the general public. Get ready to expand your customers
horizons on the most innovative ship sailing the Caribbean.

Advance reservations begin February 28, 2005*

For exclusive member reservations available for a limited time only, 
call directly for your Crown & Anchor Society members (800)590-6193.

*Beginning, February 28, 2005 advanced reservations will open exclusively to Crown & Anchor Society members for a limited time
(approximately two weeks) and then open to the general public. Travel agents can make reservations for their customers as 
long as they are Crown & anchor members. Advanced reservations can only be made through this number (800) 590-6193. 
This will be for individual business only. We will be promoting this through the January issue of the Crown & Anchor magazine. 
©2005 Royal Caribbean International®. Ships registered in the Bahamas. (SL04-122796)




